
Attachment F: PHAP Host Site Supervisor Survey Reminder Email #2

Proposed sender: OSTLTS_Evaluation 
Bcc: PHAP Evaluator
Subject: Last Chance to Participate in the PHAP Host Site Supervisor Survey 

Dear PHAP Host Site Supervisor,

This is a friendly reminder to please participate in the PHAP Host Site Supervisor Survey, if you haven’t done so 
already. Many thanks to the X of you who have already completed the survey! The PHAP evaluation team would 
like to hear from everyone.

To access the survey click: ________________

Best, 
[PHAP Evaluator Name]
 


